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In the heart of Brazil, a remarkable initiative, "Coffee with Pastors," is nurturing bonds across Christian 
denominations. Launched in August 2023, this initiative aims to forge meaningful relationships with 
pastors from various Christian traditions, introducing them to the Divine Principle with the ultimate goal 
of rejuvenating their congregations. 
 
We're thrilled to recount the twelfth installment of our "Coffee with Pastors" series, hosted at the Central 
Headquarters. These gatherings have become a beacon of inspiration, facilitating partnerships and 
fostering camaraderie among Christian leaders and their flocks, further cementing our connections with 
pastors from diverse denominational backgrounds. 
 
This gathering was graced by 32 pastors from a spectrum of churches and denominations within the 
region, culminating in a total of 43 attendees. The convergence of such varied perspectives significantly 
surpassed our expectations, enriching the dialogue. Our discussions emphasized the power of unity in 
addressing communal challenges, affirming that our collective efforts can yield significant societal 
benefits. 
 
"Coffee with Pastors" has opened doors to intimate workshops tailored for pastors, offering them an 
insight into the Divine Principle through special workshops for Pastors, acquainting them with the True 
Parents of Heaven, Earth and all Humankind. As a token of our appreciation at the end of the event, each 
attendee was gifted an autobiography of the True Mother'. 
 
The enthusiasm for "Coffee with Pastors" is on the rise, with an increasing number of pastors eager to 
engage. The active and vibrant participation of all attendees promises exciting collaborative endeavors 
ahead, signaling a new chapter of unity and shared growth in our community. 


